
 

CHANGE TO SHUTTLE ROUTE DURING RANDOLPH CONSTRUCTION 
 
Please note the following change to the Aon Center shuttle bus route due to construction on 
Randolph being performed by the City of Chicago which will require the closure of the Randolph 
street turnabout.  
 
After picking up from Union Station, the shuttles will take Jackson Street to Wacker Drive. They will 
proceed down Wacker Drive to Columbus Drive, and make a right turn to travel south. Next, they 
will take Columbus drive to Randolph Street and go West on Randolph Street to AON Center and 
Prudential Building front drives.  
 
(Note that last minute route changes may take place anytime due to City events and construction.) 
 
Below is a map of the return route. 
 

 

 
 

  


